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Dates for your diary Thank you 
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for raising just 
over £2000 from our sponsored obstacle course.  We have been 
totally overwhelmed by the efforts of everyone to raise this money.  
A special thank you to Nala in Pear Tree and her family/friends who 
raised £215; this is an amazing achievement.   
This money will be spent on resources for the garden and to re-
place some broken/lost resources across the nursery.  Thank you 
for making this possible. 

Jane Craigie’s Retirement celebration 
On Tuesday 18th July Jane will be at Blagdon all day to say her 
final goodbyes to everyone at Blagdon.  We are inviting any past 
and present families who would like to say goodbye to come to 
nursery to see her.  She will be here between 9.00am-3.30pm and 
everyone is welcome!  We look forward to seeing as many of you 
as possible. 

20th July Last day of term for af-
ternoon children 

21st July Last day of term - we 
finish at 12pm 

SUMMER BREAK 

1st Sept INSET day - nursery 
closed 

4th Sept INSET day - nursery 
closed 

5th&6th Sept Home Visiting days - 
nursery closed 

7th Sept Children start to return 
to nursery 

End of Term 
REMINDER  

Nursery finishes at 12pm on    
Friday 21st July so there is 

NO afternoon nursery.  
Therefore, Thursday 20th July 

will be the last day of term 
for the afternoon children 

Staff News 
Jenna Keens who has been with us as an 
EYP for over 10 years will be leaving us at 
the end of this term.  She has been on 
maternity leave and now she is going on 
to start a new venture.  We wish her luck 
with her future. 
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Good Luck 
We would like to say goodbye and good luck to all of the families 
who are moving on to Primary School.  This year seems to have 
flown by, but the children are all very ready to move on to their 
new adventures. 

Reminders 
If your child is leaving this term please make sure that you 
take all of their belongings home before their last day.  This 
is especially important if we have any medication at nursery. 

Tapestry 
Your child’s end of year report will be available on Tapestry on Fri-
day 14th July. 
If your child is leaving Blagdon then you will be able to download 
their Tapestry Journal from Monday 24th July. 

We hope that you all have a wonderful summer.  Thank 
you for all your support throughout the year and your 

kind words. 


